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LYNCHBURG REGION, AACA, 
MEETING MINUTES, MARCH 23, 2019 

 “SPRING FLING” 

The members enjoyed a delicious pot 
luck meal with fried chicken (provided by 
the club) and other various dishes and 
desserts brought by club members.  
Beverages were also furnished by the 
club.  

Meeting was called to order after the 
meal by President Charles Thaxton at 
1:20pm after Pledge of Allegiance was 
said and a moment of silence was 
observed. 

Charles welcomed returning member 
Thomas Deacon. It was nice seeing him 
at a meeting. Club members were glad 
to see Anne and Glenn Kituskie. 

SUNSHINE REPORT: 

Liz Williams reported, to her 
knowledge, there weren’t any sick 
members.   

SECRETARY’S REPORT: 

FEBRUARY secretary’s report 
was published in the Hub & Spoke and 
on-line. A motion was made and 
seconded to approve this report as 
printed. Motion passed by a vote. 

TREASURER’S REPORT: 

Tabled until April meeting. 

 

     

NEW BUSINESS: 

Send Kathy Wesley any photos you take 
at any car event/show. She will put them 
on the Club’s web page. 

Cars & Coffee event is still trying to get 
started on the first Saturday of each 
month starting at 8:30 AM at Bergland’s 
Luxury Car dealership at 2643 Lakeside 
Drive, Lynchburg, VA. If in doubt check 
their face book page or call the 
dealership. 

April 6th at Heritage High School will be 
the first annual Auto/Bike Show 
fundraiser for the school’s band 
boosters. The cost is $15.00 and the 
show is 9:00 AM to 2:00 PM. 

April 4th – 7th in Charlotte, NC is the 
Charlotte Auto Fair. 

April 20th is a Club trip to mark Smith’s in 
Lovington, VA. We will meet at 9:00 AM 
at Hardees’s in Ambriar Shopping 
Center, Amherst, VA and caravan to 
mark’s place before 10:00 AM. His place 
is across from the Lovingston 
courthouse off 29 North. Mark was 
invited to bring a Mercedes he owns to 
Pebble Beach, CA. Car was once 
owned by Rudolph Hess and it is in 
Lovingston. 

                                    

                              



 April 4th -7th in Charlotte is the Charlott                               

THE “SPRING FLING “IS HELD 
INSTEAD OF A MARCH CLUB 
MEETING.  THERE WILL BE NO 
MARCH MEETING.         Next meeting 
will be in April. 

 A motion was made to adjourn at 1:45p         

 

Several members brought a collection 
for ‘Show and Tell’ segment of the 
SPRING FLING 2019: 

Otto Vallastro showed carved car 
models and paintings on canvas that he 
made. 

Bob Luckhard explained the 
process of building a model of a sailing 
ship. 

Jamie Christie showed and talked 
about his models. 

Kelly and Jeff Gladden showed 
and talked about their scrapbooks and 
matchbooks. 

Ron Blalock explained about what 
technique and the different mediums he 
uses on his paintings. 

Joyce Blalock displayed framed 
flower paintings of photos her brother 
took. 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

  


